Kylie Bagley

From: Holly Williams

Sent: Saturday, October 29, 2022 3:51 PM

To: Kevin Mastin

Subject: Fw: Minor Kennel Permit for the Seglums

Commissioner Holly Williams
200 S Cascade, Suite 100

Colorado Springs, CO 80903

(719) 520-6411 (office)

(719) 374-0856 (cell)

From: Marlene Mironas <mmironas@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 2:38 PM

To: Holly Williams <HollyWilliams@elpasoco.com>
Subject: Minor Kennel Permit for the Seglums

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure
of the integrity of this message.

I live across from the Seglums and I am probably one of the few who will send you a
request to grant this permit. These are very responsible dog owners and as I walk by
each day with our dog, their dogs to come out to greet me. The four large dogs have
bark collars on them and are simply just friendly pups. They are responsive to the
collars so they might bark once, but that is it. The four smaller dogs are rarely out, do
not bark loudly, and are no problem at all. I would love to see the smaller dogs out
more often if possible. All are family pets and are very loved. I honestly think this
situation has been overblown. Please, since everyone who has been emailed about this
situation and have been asked to complain to you, are our neighbors here in Woodmoor
and I may be in the minority on this issue, do NOT release my name to anyone

else. Thank you for respecting my privacy :)

Marlene Burkhart
A positive attitude will not solve all your problems,
but it will annoy enough people to make it a worthwhile effort.



